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I-40 Eastbound Triple Lane Closure 

 

ALBUQUERQUE— The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) and Structures, Inc. will close 
three left lanes of Eastbound I-40 to ensure the safety of crews and the traveling public, while concrete slabs are 
placed.  This work will begin on Monday, May 7th through Saturday, May 19th daily between the hours of 9 AM 
and 5:30 AM the following day, on weekdays only.   
 

Speed limits are reduced in the construction zone.  Drivers should follow all construction signage carefully and 
give themselves extra time to reach their destination.  
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